
Dear Principal Wong, teachers and faculty members, 

 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for nurturing my 

daughter, Bethany Tin Yan Lau, for these last three years. 

 

Her time at PLK Mrs Tam Wah Ching Kindergarten has been a happy one and 

she greatly enjoyed the lessons, the fun day trips, the playtime periods and the 

various afterschool activities that you provided for her. She would come home 

and tell us about all the wonderful things she had learnt during the day.  

 

She had made major improvements in her writing because of the teachers’ 

constant guidance and feedback. You also gave her plenty of opportunities to 

express her artistic creativity and now she likes to draw and write in her free 

time.  

 

We were proud that she was selected to perform at the graduation play at 

AsiaExpo and the Putonghwa musical. We were also delighted that she was 

considered good enough to complete in the English and Putonghwa speech 

competitions. These opportunities to perform in public have greatly improved 

her confidence and she really enjoyed taking part in them. 

 

My wife and I believe that PLK Mrs Tam Wah Ching Kindergarten had 

contributed greatly to Bethany’s emotional, moral and physical growth. Your 

staff correctly identify she had speech learning difficulties and so she 

attended PLK’s 'I Can Fly' programme. The results have been amazing as she 

was able to catch up with her peers a lot sooner than expected. We also would 

like to thank the social workers for their time and effort in helping her express 

herself better. 

 

She really liked everyone who worked at your kindergarten because your staff 

are kind and generous with their time. We will miss the school but we will look 

back fondly at such an important stage in her life and hope that she can give 

something back to your school in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Simon Lau （Bethany's father) 
 


